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May 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Induction Days at Barnwood Park 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to confirm the details of the Induction Days for your child. Your 
primary school has been informed of the Induction Days. 

The Induction Days will take place on 3rd and 4th July between 8.45am and 3.00pm. In addition, 
there will also be a Parents’ Information Evening on the 4th July from 4:30pm to 5:30pm.   

On the Induction Days, you will be met near the reception area by a member of the Year 7 team 
who will direct your child to the meeting point. Could you please ensure that your child is 
appropriately dressed for physical activity and if possible has a pencil case and drink. They will need 
a packed lunch every day or alternatively they may purchase food and drink at the canteen with 
cash.   

If your child is unable to attend the Induction Days for any reason, please email admin@barnwood-
park.gloucs.sch.uk. 

We very much look forward to welcoming your child here in September, where, by then, they will 
already feel familiar with the school. If you have not already done so, could I please ask that you 
complete and return the Student Data Information form which was posted to you in March as soon 
as possible so that we have all the necessary information regarding your child before we meet them 
in July. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss E Wellington 
Year 7 Pastoral Lead  
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